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From the Desk of Dr. 
Forgette
February is an exciting month at WPA.  We are working on finalizing our Academic Report for 
t
he
 February 28 
Board Meeting.  At this meeting we will be reviewing all of our Midyear Testing Data.  A sneak peek at the data for 3rd and 5th grade is indicative of huge gains when compared against last year’s data.  While there are always some areas from which to improve we are excited about moving forward with our Academic Priorities as we round out the second half of our school year.  
If you have questions about your scholar’s progress
 
schedule a parent teacher conference or keep your eye out for a February Academic Night.
February is Application and Lottery mont
h
 for the upcoming 2017-2018 school year.  We are looking forward to releasing the online application soon.  Please continue to spread the great news about WPA to your friends and the community.  If you want to show off WPA make sure you visit the General’s report as we have posted videos of why our scholars LOVE WPA!
Pancake Fundraiser
 February 25, 2017
.  This is WPA’s primary fundraiser.  Last year we sold over 2,300 tickets.  Let’s make this year an even bigger success ~ as proceeds will support our Technology Initiative.  I look forward to seeing everyone at our breakfast!
Quote: “If it doesn’t CHALLENGE you it doesn’t CHANGE you. ~F. 
Devito
.
Dr. Todd F. 
Forgette
Managing Director
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Happy Valentine’s Day
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Important Calendar Reminders
February 2
nd
- Jump Rope for Heart Kick-off
February 1
7
th
- 
Ident
-a-kid Photos
February 20
th
- No School, Presidents Day
February 25
th
- Pancake Breakfast 7:30am-10:00am
February 28
th
- Board Meeting 5:15
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